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PLANNED ENGAGEMENTS 

The feasibility study requires engagements with a number of stakeholders and TCFNCC is 
committed to a shared Stakeholder Engagement Plan with the City of Toronto as the TLSH space 
is part of a predominant public & civic space. The IRSS Legacy Celebration on October 9 to 11, 
2018 will be used for engagement and outreach events for the primary users of the space, the 
Toronto Aboriginal Support Services Council (TASSC) and the wider Indigenous community in 
Toronto.  

Stakeholder Description Status 

Residential school survivors Survivors have been consulted 
and engaged from the beginning 
of the IRSS Legacy Project. 
There have been two formal 
engagements with Survivors.  

Ongoing  

Nathan Phillips Square 
Community Advisory Committee 
(NPSCAC) 

Held Meeting with NPSCAC on 
February 6, 2018 and decision 
was made to create 
subcommittee for IRSS Legacy. 
Letter was drafted by Scott Mullin 
on behalf of NPSCAC to Mike 
Williams on February 12, 2018 in 
support of IRSS Legacy with 
additional advice to City Staff and 
Council.   

Completed 

Law Society of Ontario 
(Osgoode Hall)  

As one of the adjacent property 
owners, the Law Society of 
Ontario will be approached and 
engaged for consultation on the 
IRSS Legacy project.  

TBD 

Sheraton Centre As one of the adjacent property 
owners, the Law Society of 
Ontario will be approached and 
engaged for consultation on the 
IRSS Legacy project.  

TBD 

Aboriginal Affairs Committee 
(AAC)  

The IRSS Legacy project was 
first introduced to the AAC on 
May 12, 2017. A Decision Letter 
outlining support for the project 

Completed 
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and commitment from the City of 
Toronto was requested. A 
second engagement & 
presentation was made to the 
AAC on April 20, 2018.  
  

 
Public Consultation & Users of 
Nathan Phillips Square  
 
 
 

 
TCFNCC in collaboration with the 
City of Toronto will use the IRSS 
Legacy Celebration on October 9 
– 11, 2018 as a three-day public 
consultation & engagement 
opportunity.  
 
Indigenous Community Public 
Consultation 
 
Toronto Aboriginal Support 
Services Council (TASSC)  
  
 

 
October 9 – 11, 2018  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


